RO A Warm Welcome Back

En Community
Services Society

Time really flies, and before we
know it, Christmas passed us by.
Wait, you mean the Lunar New
Year is almost over as well?

Wow...

To our fellow Chinese friends, we
wish you an abundance of health,
wealth, and wisdom in the year of
the dragon.

As we look forward, here's a warm
welcome back to the offices!

Our Panettone Success
Speaking of Christmas, we're
immensely grateful for the
overwhelming support you
provided us last Christmas during
our panettone fundraising sales.

We're proud to announce that
we've achieved a total in the 2023
Christmas panettone sales, $15,000.

On behalf of En Community
Services Society's (ECSS)
beneficiaries, volunteers and
participants, we thank you for your
generous support and contribution.

In appreciation of their efforts in
the 20th year fundraising
campaign, ECSS has also given out
panettones to her stakeholders for
their support to our shared cause.

Our Reach Expands: Tampines
253

On the 19th of February, we're
excited to have opened our latest
activity centre at Tampines blk 253.
There, our service users and clients
can find programmes such as
counselling, exercise & fitness,
courses, and much more to look
forward to in the near future.

A senior's appreciation lunch will
also be held on the 27th of
February at the new Tampines 253
activity centre.

Rooting For Our Seniors

Be sure to not miss over a hundred
of our seniors dressed in silver
sequined tops, at the 2024
"Blossom" themed Chingay parade,
happening on the 23rd and 24th
February at the F1 Pit Building.

Seats are available for booking on
Sistic priced from $20 at Sistic.

Your Donations Are Doubled:
Matched By Tote Board

We welcome you to support ECSS,
along with our clients and service
users by donating at the button
below.

Donations made from today till 31st
March 2024 will continue to be
matched by the Singapore Tote
Board, dollar-for-dollar.

What achievement you had in 2023? Share with me at solomon_kang@ecss.org.sg




